Ysgol Y Plas – Newsletter

January 2018

Welcome Welcome back.  I hope you all had a lovely Christmas.  On behalf of the staff I would like to thank you for the many presents and cards we received at Christmas.  Diolch yn fawr.  It is very much appreciated.  Happy New Year to you all.  
Swimming (Juniors) Swimming starts this week on the 10th January and will continue each Wednesday until Half term (7/2/18). 
Clubs (for Juniors only)
Nature Club will start on Tuesday 16th  and Board Games on Wednesday 17th of January. Netball will start again after half term as Miss Roberts will be absent from school due to knee surgery.
Free School Meals If you think you may be eligible for Free school meals please make an application as the school then receives a grant to support your child’s education.
Dinner Money Please note any dinner money owing after ten days has to be reported to Conwy County Borough Council so please if your child has lunch then send it into school at the beginning of every week.    

Cheques for school lunch to be made payable to Conwy County Borough Council please and not to Ysgol Y Plas. 
Music tuition Guitar, Brass and Violin lessons will be £35-00 for ten lessons (pupils received more than 10 lessons last term as this term is short).  Cheques for instrumental  lessons should be made payable to Conwy County Borough Council please and not to Ysgol Y Plas. Thankyou. 
Student Teacher Miss Larkin from Bangor University will be starting her teaching practise with us this term. She will be working in Dosbarth Meithrin a Derbyn with Miss Williams.
Holidays during term time
Just a reminder that Holidays during term time will not be authorised except for exceptional circumstances. Unauthorised absences can lead to fines from the Council.
Pupil Attendance report

You should have received your child’s attendance report. If pupil attendance falls below 80% you will be contacted by the Education Social Worker or School Nurse.
PC Catrin

PC Catrin- our new Police liaison officer will be visiting on the 18th January to work with Bl 5/6.

Glan Llyn – Yr 6 only

Our residential trip to Glan Llyn will be on the 11/12/13 of April 2018. Details and Medical forms will be sent out as soon as we receive them.

Health and Safety- Carpark
Please reverse into car parking spaces so that you have better visibility when exiting the car park. If you are picking your child up at the end of the day, please come to the gate to meet them as children should not be crossing the car park unaccompanied. Diolch
School term dates
We close for half term on Friday 9th February 2018 and open again on the 19th February. Easter holidays start on the 23rd March and we return on the 9th April 2018.
